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Information for early years settings, schools, social care settings and local authorities: New Best Start in 

Life website for parents 

On 1 September 2025 we launched the Best Start in Life website, as part of our Plan for Change and giving 

every child the Best Start in Life. This improved support for families builds on the proud legacy of Sure Start 

and will help more children be ready to start school. 

 

https://news.service.education.gov.uk/D43FC7AA523725D2EBE8F0F3E3C87778F15F3D5EF79AE91C92BCA1ED90370A92/83AC1A63175C6E7ECA187B36B6F0E571/LE35
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The Best Start in Life website will officially replace the Childcare Choices website as the main source of 

information for early education and childcare support - offering a broader range of resources for families, 

including eligibility for childcare offers, information about free breakfast clubs and Best Start Family Hubs in 

their area, and support on pregnancy through to starting school and beyond. 

Although the website has changed, the offers for parents - such as support for working parents and the 2-

year-old childcare offer - are not affected. Visitors to the current Childcare Choices website will be 

automatically redirected.  

We would be grateful for your support in signposting parents to the Best Start in Life website. 
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